
SHORT TERM PROJECT COORDINATOR NEEDED  
 
Do you think the public boat landing on Little St. Germain Lake needs improving in any way? 
 
Do you have some time to help coordinate a short term project? 
 
Wisconsin Valley Improvement Company (WVIC) has grant funding available for improvement of 
existing recreational access sites, including the Little Saint Germain public boat landing.  Types of 
projects eligible for funding include: 

• Entrance roads  
• Boat ramps  
• Picnic facilities  
• Parking areas  
• Piers/docks  
• Erosion control  
• Walking trails  
• Toilets  

 
Additional information about the program is attached. 
 
This project will not happen without a volunteer coordinator.  The Board of Commissioners 
already has its hands full with several time consuming projects.   
 
Please contact the Board by responding to this message if you are willing to look into and 
coordinate some sort of improvements to the boat landing. 
 
Please DO NOT contact WVIC without first contacting this Board.  We need to avoid multiple 
people contacting WVIC on behalf of the district.  The Board will recognize one individual and will 
also provide clarification of how to proceed with WVIC.   
 
We hope to hear from you soon as the deadline for applying for grant funding is August 1st.  
 
 

Ted Ritter 
President, Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake Protection & Rehabilitiation District 
tritter3@verizon.net 
 


